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Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you, upon recommendation of the MPA Admissions Committee, that you have been accepted into Evergreen’s Master of Public Administration program for Fall 2018. You are part of a diverse, capable, and dedicated cohort of people selected to begin the program this year. We hope you will join us. 

This month, you will receive your formal admittance letter for the program in the mail. The letter will contain instructions for paying your tuition deposit, activating your my.evergreen.edu account, MPA orientation, along with any provisional or conditional admittance requirements you may have. 

Again, congratulations! Please feel free to call or e-mail me if you have any questions regarding the program. If you decide to decline the offer of admission, please e-mail me.


Best, 




